
 
 

THIS DAY IS REQUESTING ARTICLES  
FROM THE FELLOWSHIP! 

Our committee encourages the Fellowship to write articles on any topic of their choosing 
related to alcoholism and Alcoholics Anonymous. However, if you need some suggestions, you 
can choose to write on the following: Living the Septs, Acceptance, the Traditions, Practicing 

Humility, Defects of Character or Spiritual Awakenings. 
 

CALLING ALL NNJAA SERVICE COMMITTEES, 
DISTRICTS, AND HOME GROUPS!!! 

Write us and let us know what’s going on in your committee, district, or home group: Have a 
new initiative? Is there a workshop or spirituality event you’re putting on? Have something you 

want to say?   
Keep Northern New Jersey AA informed by writing for the newsletter. 

  

 

Articles no longer have a word count. 
Please send a WORD document that it can be edited. Posters 

can be in a PDF format. Include your town, home group, 
and/or district. We encourage poetry, photos, and other 

creative formats too! 
Submit your articles to newsletter@nnjaa.org 

 Deadlines are February, May, August and November 15th.  
Newsletter publishes around the first week in March, June, 

September and December. 
 

Thinking about a service commitment? 
Do you like to write or edit? Do you have graphic design skills?  
If so, we need you!  
Join the Newsletter Committee meeting the 3rd Thursday of each month at 6 pm on Zoom. 
Please contact newsletter@nnjaa.org further information. 
 
 

Statement of Purpose: This Day is published quarterly as a joint newsletter for Northern New Jersey General Service Area 44 and the Northern New Jersey 
Intergroup. This Day functions to promote communication between the groups in Northern New Jersey and to provide members with service-related information. 
This Day is also a forum for the diverse opinions of the Area 44 Fellowship through shared experience, strength, and hope in all three of AA’s legacies: Unity, Service, 
and Recovery.  Editorial Policy: Articles submitted from the Fellowship are encouraged, and should not exceed 800 words. The newsletter committee may edit 
submissions for grammar, readability, and content. Opinions expressed herein are not to be attributed to AA as a whole, nor does the publication of any article imply 
an endorsement by either AA General Services or Intergroup. Comments, questions, and articles may be mailed to the attention of the Newsletter Committee at 
NNJGS Area 44, Suite 2J, 2325 Plainfield Ave., South Plainfield 07080, or emailed to: newsletter@ nnjaa.org. 

Hmm, I can 
help the 

Newsletter!! 

Scan me to read the 
current issue of  

This Day. 


